
To make way for Amtrak's new "Mardi Gras Service," new track is under construction
and our entryway is temporarily blocked.

Please see the below map for directions into the museum.
If you have any questions, please call 251-323-5995 or 251-323-5994

Amtrak is Coming!

PARK HERE

DRIVE THROUGH
PARKING GARAGE


